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MINUTES 
Work Session 

Board of School Trustees 
October 4, 2021 

 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees met for a work session on Monday, 
October 4 2021 at the Sheridan High School Media Center. 
 
The session began at 5:45 PM.  During the meeting Eric Ruge shared information about the 
upcoming facility project. 
 
The meeting was attended by Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, and John 
Perrine. 
 
The work session adjourned at 6:48 PM.   

 
 

  ___________________________________ 
  Nancy Boone, Board Secretary 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


